
Public Hearing #1         March 30, 2017 

 

The Mayor and Council had a Public Hearing on Thursday, March 30, 2017, 6:00 p.m. at 4 Homer 

Street. 

PRESENT:  Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Junior Hardy, City 

   Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. Councilmembers Charlie  

   Howington and Scott Harper. 

Mayor Richard Presley opened up the Public Hearing with comments on the Annexation and 

Rezoning of annexation of (1) Kathryn Adams Taylor, 4.21 acres-Tract 1 & 2- Mitchell 

Road.  Rezone to RR3.  Annexation of (2) Betty Ann Adams Sammon, 5.0 acres -Tract 
3 & 4- Mitchell Road. Rezone to RR3. 
 
There was no public comment on the annexation and rezoning of the above property. 
 
The next Public Hearing will be held on Monday, May 10, 6:30 p.m... The final vote will 
take place during the Council Meeting at 7:00 p.m... 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m... 
 

Barbara Thomas       April 10, 2017 
________________________________________  _____________________ 
Certified by:        Date: 
 
 
 
 
 
 


